Marius Miklea

From: Esa-Jane Rapaport

Sent: Monday, January 25, 2021 3:06 PM
To: corporate

Subject: Re: Nita Lake Development

My name is Esa-Jane Rapaport,_NhistIer V8EOA9
From: Esa-Jane Rapaport [mailto:_

Sent: Sunday, January 24, 2021 9:34 AM
To: corporate
Subject: Nita Lake Development

Dear Mayor and Council

| recently became aware of the proposed development around Nita Lake. | have been coming to Whistler for
many years and own a property down the street from Nita Lake. It is such a pristine gem at all seasons of the
year. It is quiet, peaceful and serene. | am concerned about losing the forested ambience of this area if
development moves forward. There are many other areas of Whistler that could be developed as part of my
concern is increased human encroachment on the lake itself. Noise level will increase, litter will increase,
effluent will increase and in general the tone of the area will be changed and disturbed forever. | do not know
in detail about the animals and fish that inhabit the area, but they will undoubtedly be affected as well.

With Nita Lake being such a small secluded area, | advise keeping it the way it is. | would be deeply
disappointed and concerned if the shores of this lake are developed for housing. | implore you to consider the
neighbourhood’s reaction to any development along the shores of Nita Lake, now and into the future.

Esa_Jane Rapaport

Whistler BC V8EOA9
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From: corporate

Sent: Monday, January 25, 2021 10:59 AM
To: Esa-Jane Rapaport

Subject: RE: Nita Lake Development



